Dear State Senators, Children's Health Committee Members, and Public Health Committee,

I'm writing to you to vote NO on HB 7222. This bill would consist of the ability for the Attorney
General to create a division within his office to investigate civil rights violations and legal
proceedings. We have a state agency that does this already: The Commission on Human Rights
and Opportunities.

Attorney General Tong has said that he believes taking away the religious exemption is
constitutional when we all know it's not. As we know, America has been founded on it's
freedom of religion and the first amendment. It is not alright for the government to get involved
with our freedoms, especially our religion. It is not constitutional and effects our parental, civil,
and human rights.

Thank you for listening to my testimony.

Sincerely,
Cynthia K.



